Xeric Oil & Gas Corporation
P.O. Box 51311
Midland, Texas 79710
(915) 683-3171 /
FAX: (915) 683-3152 o

Scptember 29, 1993

Mr. Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

Oil Conservation Division
P.O. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88241-1980

Dear Jerry:

Pursuant to your notice of September 23, 1993 regarding the Mesa
Queen injection well number 14, please be advised that the well has
been shut in pending necessary repairs.

Enclosed, you will find a copy of the requested sundry notice on this
well.

‘Thank you for your reminder.

Sincerely, ) i &:/
vin K. Gaff A

Operations Manager VA






